
From: Dinitz, Ira
To: "John Hoffman"
Cc: Turtil, Richard; Johnson, Timothy
Subject: RE:
Date: Monday, September 24, 2012 10:51:31 AM

Thanks John.
 

From: John Hoffman [mailto:JHoffman@AmNucIns.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2012 10:47 AM
To: Dinitz, Ira
Subject: RE:
 
Ira,
 
We don’t anticipate any increase in the Facility Form limit for the site activities at Wilmington.  It is
conceivable that excess nuclear liability capacity is available, although we are unaware of any
market offering excess capacity.    
 
I trust all is well with you and yours.
 
Regards,
 
John
 

From: Dinitz, Ira [mailto:Ira.Dinitz@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2012 10:12 AM
To: John Hoffman
Cc: Turtil, Richard; Johnson, Timothy
Subject:
 
Hi John,
 
The decision has come down from the ASLB on the GE Laser facility. One question the Board had
was whether there was any additional insurance, above the $200 million to be provided by ANI, in
the primary or excess nuclear insurance market. I think not but just wanted to ask you this
question.
 
Thanks,
Ira
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